
Cir. No. 135                        JHARGRAM RAJ COLLEGE                      Date: 10.11.2021. 

 

 

This is hereby notified to all concerned that as per Memo No. 1058-Edn (CS)/10M-32/2021 dated 

28.10.21 of the Principal Secretary , Department of Higher Education, Govt. of  West Bengal the 

offline classes at UG/PG level in our Institution will commence on and from 16.11.2021. All 

concerned are hereby requested to come to the College premises by strictly maintaining the COVID 

norms and safety. All concerned are also requested to enter the College premises after thermal 

scanner testing  at the main gate of our College. No one will be allowed in the College premises 

without wearing mask. An advisory for maintaining COVID norms is enclosed  herewith. For any 

assistance one may contact Health Department  District COVID Helpline Phone No. which is 03221-

258258 . All kinds of cooperation will be highly solicited. 

 

 

 

         

 

  

           
                                                                                                             Principal   

                                

                                                                                                               Jhargram Raj College                                

  

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to: 

 

1. Secretary, Teachers’ Council 

2. Coordinator, IQAC 

3. All HODs 

4. Guard File 

5. Convener, Website Sub Committee 

 






